Nelson, Dan

From: Nelson, Dan

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:16 AM

To: 'sking@spfwater.com'

Subject: Amendment of Permit 63-33864
Attachments: Amendment and cover letter 63-33864
Hello Scott,

Here is the amendment of permit for 63-33864. | have sent the amendment out to the permit holder this morning. If
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Since this is the same system as 63-34330, we are going to
hold off licensing 63-34330 until we receive the amendment back.

Thank you.

Dan



Nelson, Dan

From: Scott King <SKing@spfwater.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 8:28 AM

To: Nelson, Dan

Subject: RE: Shapes for 63-34330 & 63-33864
Attachments: OverallPondData BUFE rev1.xlsx

Hi Dan,

The permitted volumes were based on design excavation plans.

A few of the pond ‘footprints’ were smaller, and one a little larger, than plans used in the permit process.

When | talked with the owner/developer on this, | understand that pond depths were as planned with a few
adjustments to the surface area. |felt it appropriate to use the permitted & designed volume/(area x max depth) ratio
to adjust recommended volume when aerial extent had changed. Attached is the spreadsheet.

Please feel free to call or let me know if you have other questions on this one.

Thank you,
Scott
Mobile: 208-859-1306

From: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 11:39 AM

To: Scott King <SKing@spfwater.com>

Subject: RE: Shapes for 63-34330 & 63-33864

Hi Scott,

| am reviewing 63-33864, and | am trying to figure out how where you came up with the volume multipliers in your
spreadsheet. The multipliers are different than what was submitted in the permit, and some of them are bit different
than the Department’s standard of average pond depth is 2/5 or 0.4 of maximum depth. | was curious how you came up
with the multiplier number.

Dan Nelson

From: Scott King [mailto:SKing@spfwater.com]
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:35 PM

To: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: RE: Shapes for 63-34330 & 63-33864

Good, thanks.
Have a good weekend.

From: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:33 PM

To: Scott King <SKing@spfwater.com>

Subject: RE: Shapes for 63-34330 & 63-33864

Hi Scott,



This sounds good. The files are being reviewed to see if proof is acceptable. After they are done, they will be given to
me. | have several things on my desk right now, but | will get to them as soon as possible.

Dan

From: Scott King [mailto:SKing@spfwater.com]
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:23 PM

To: Nelson, Dan

Subject: Shapes for 63-34330 & 63-33864

Hello Dan,

Attached are POU and POD shapefiles for two Beneficial Use Field Exams that | dropped off today. The owners are ready
to convey the rights to the HOA once the license are issued and asked me to request moving these ones along faster if
possible.

Thank you,
Scott

Scott N. King, P.E. | Project Manager

SPF Water Engineering, LLC

300 E Mallard Drive, Suite 350 | Boise, ID 83706

phone 208.383.4140 | fax 208.383.4156
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